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Heller Reintroduces Sloan Hills Withdrawal Act  
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) reintroduced the Sloan Hills Withdrawal Act which would end the Sloan Hills gravel pit near Henderson.
“Residents near the proposed Sloan Hills gravel pit are deeply concerned with the impacts this project could have on their community.  Mining in a residential area could lead to deterioration in air quality and place an additional burden on community infrastructure, resources, and possibly public safety.  This gravel pit will be detrimental to the surrounding community and should not be allowed to move forward,” said Heller.       
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